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June 1, 2021 

 

Dean Beitler, Assistant Vice President of HR 

Tropical Shipping USA, LLC 

501 Avenue P 

Riviera Beach, FL 33404 

dbeitler@tropical.com 

 

Re: Tropical Shipping USA, LLC. OGC No. 20-1361 Case Closure Letter 

 Facility EPA ID Number FLR000095737  

 Palm Beach County 

 

Dear Mr. Beitler: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Department’s enforcement case against the above 

referenced facility has been closed. A records review conducted on May 26, 2021 found that the 

requirements of Short Form Consent Order OGC File No.: 20-1361 have been satisfied.  

  

The Department appreciates your efforts and cooperation in bringing this facility into compliance 

with state and federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Romina 

Lancellotti at 561-681-6624, or via e-mail at: Romina.Lancellotti@floridadep.gov.    

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Jason Andreotta 

Director, Southeast District 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 

ec:  Lea Crandall, OGC, DEP Tallahassee (MS#35) 

 Jason Andreotta, Sirena Davila, Alannah Irwin, Romina Lancellotti, Shirley Richards-SED 

 Matthew King, Safety Manager, Tropical Shipping USA, LLC., mking@tropical.com  
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